
Questions for the Health Officer for Covid Ad Hoc Meeting April 15, 2021 
 

 Can communities have movies or concerts in the park this summer? 

 
 As businesses start to open up with fewer restrictions, and some people are declining to 

be vaccinated, will offices where every staff member is vaccinated have different 
guidelines than those offices where only some of the employees are vaccinated? 
 

 Under new guidelines, could a local Service Club or group meet indoors/outdoors at a 
restaurant? 

o Would there be requirement for distancing if they all show proof of vaccination.  
 

 Is Contra Costa Looking at creating its own vaccine passport?  
o Would vaccine passports allow Americans/Contra Costa residents to travel freely 

without proof of a negative test? 

o Will businesses, etc. be able to deny service if a patron cannot show required 
proof of vaccination?  

o Would passports be free and would they be available through applications for 
smartphones? 

 
 What is the status of vaccinating homebound seniors? 

 
 Have there been any changes, or do we anticipate any in churches/places of worship 

guidelines in light of the prevalence of vaccinations? 
 

 What are the health requirements or protocols that may still be in place after the 
reopening of the state on June 15? More specifically, for an outdoor event that would 
be under 1500 people, is there going to be a requirement for testing, or vaccination, 
beyond masking requirements and keeping events at or below the capacity of a given 
space? 

 
 


